
WARNING 

Product Recall

Product: Zuru Baby Shark Sing and Swim Bath Toys 

(with a hard plastic top fin)

Batch: All stock

Lidl Customer Services:
01 920 3010 (Republic of Ireland)  |  0289 568 4888 (Northern Ireland) TD: 17/07/23

!

Zuru is recalling the above mentioned product due to a risk of

injury. Particularly children using the product in a bath or

paddling pool, and slipping or falling onto the hard plastic top

fin of the Baby Shark. Subsequently they may suffer scratches,

laceration, or puncture injuries. Please immediately stop using

the bath toys with hard plastic top fins.

Customers should contact Zuru through their dedicated recall 

website https://www.recallrtr.com/bathshark to obtain a full 

refund. For further information, contact the supplier on 0800 

208 1072.


